
St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

 
Hazelgrove Road                  West Sussex County Council 
        

Haywards Heath                  Telephone: (01444) 452584  

 
West Sussex                  Fax: (01444) 414760 

  
RH16 3PQ                    e-mail: office@stjosephshh.org.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Walker BEd (Hons) MA               website: www.stjosephshh.org.uk 
          

 

The Arundel & Brighton Diocesan Trust is a Registered Charity No.252878 

 

29th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to let you know which class your child is going to be in from September 2023 
and which teacher will be with them. Please look at the table enclosed with this letter to 
find out who your child’s staff team are, and what class they will be in from September. On 
Monday 17th July, they will spend time in their new classrooms, with their new class 
teacher.  
 
When the academic year comes to an end, there are always a few staff who leave us to start 
a new and exciting chapter in their lives. As many of you will know, it is with real sadness 
that we will say goodbye to Miss Bacon and Miss Harvey both of whom have brought many 
qualities to the classroom and the children have been very fortunate to have been taught by 
them. We are delighted to welcome some new members to the teaching team – Mrs Howes 
and Miss Rooney will join the Year 2 team and we welcome back Mrs Threshie who will once 
again reside in Year 5 alongside Miss Morris. 
 
I would like to thank all the staff for their continued hard work and dedication to all the 
pupils here at St Joseph's. We have an incredibly talented, strong and committed team that I 
know will continue their commitment to our high standards next year. The staffing team are 
to be commended for their relentless drive for exceptional progress for all the pupils in their 
care. 
 
Next year promises to be another exciting year of opportunities for all the pupils at St 
Joseph's. 
 
Should you have any questions about the enclosed information, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Walker 
Headteacher 


